
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: January 14, 2020 

8.7  Letter of Support for Fire Services Training 

          

Request 

The Fire Services Training Grant Application was posted on December 16th with a 

deadline of January 15, 2020.  The St. Paul Fire Department submitted an 

application for funding to provide training to the local volunteers.  Due to the quick 

turnaround and with the Christmas season, administration prepared the letter of 

support, as attached.   

 

Budget/Financial – N/A 

Legislation/Bylaw/Policy Consideration – N/A 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending ratifying the letter of support for the St. Paul Fire 

Department to accompany their grant application for funding to provide further 

training to volunteers.  

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


